
Greetings! 

Spring has finally arrived and while we may all wish for less wind (and a little more rain), the sun
is shining and we don't have to cope with snow. We also have a perfectly timed presentation with
our April presenter, Jennifer Hobson of Jericho Nursery. Jennifer has presented to us
previously and provided excellent information about appropriate plants for our climate and soil and
timing for spring planting. She will I'm sure do that again but she also wants to engage you in a
conversation and focus on answering any questions you may have. So please come prepared or
perhaps you may want to raise some questions in advance which you can do my emailing Ellen
McMahon who is the coordinator for our April presentation.

Our greeters for April are Barbara Hill and Joan Lucero.

Our April refreshment team includes Carol Ordogne, Rose Davidson, Ivona McCrary,
Patt Cain and Lisa Rossi.

We will be collecting cash or checks for St. Vincent de Paul food bank. This is a very
important collection to help feed the needy. Our coordinators for the collection are Joan
Chamier and Judith Austin.

I am looking forward to seeing each of you and hearing an educational presentation.

Linda Suydam, President.
Jardineros de Placitas
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